
From: Darryl Wolk   
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:23 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Deputation - Election of Regional Chair 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am very interested in Mr. Joe Li's motion and the private members bill at Queen's Park 
sponsored by MPP Chris Ballard on electing the York Region Chair.  I have been advocating for 
this for 10 years and would appreciate an opportunity to speak to it at York Region Council 
through a deputation.  Please let me know if that is possible. Thank you very much. 
 
Personal regards, 
 
Darryl Wolk 
Newmarket, Ontario 
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